Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Global 5 Communications
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: January 20, 2015, 6:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
PLACE: Hungerford Prep High School Cafeteria, 100 East Kennedy Boulevard, Eatonville, FL 32751
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is holding this public information meeting to discuss the proposed noise barriers in the vicinity of two communities: The first is west of I-4 and north of West Kennedy Boulevard; the second is east of I-4 and north of East Kennedy Boulevard. There will be a brief presentation at 6:30 p.m. followed by the opportunity to ask questions regarding the proposed noise barriers. Maps and other project information will be on display.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Loreen Bobo, P.E., I-4 Ultimate Construction Program Manager, primary phone: (407)670-2341, primary email: loreen.bobo@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jennifer Smith, FDOT, Title VI Coordinator, 719 South Woodland Boulevard, DeLand, Florida 32720, (386)943-5367, email: jennifer.smith2@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: David Parks, I-4 Ultimate Public Information Officer at davidparks@I4Ultimate.com or (407)670-2358.
